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has been & source of complaint from ‘hboutery and library workers will
now be obviated.

During the year there were over 1104 fishes representing about
45 species, many hundreds of invertebrates, and many seaweeds exhibited
in the aguarium tuh.

Twice during the year colleeting end aquarium facilities were
extended to the Steinhert Aquarium.

Other activities -« Eleven informal talks on the work of the

Institution were given to visiting groups of d"tudcntc from schools,
colleges, Boy Scouts, Cempfire Girls, and Adult Education clesses. Informa~
tion was also furnished to many persons on iu-iu life, museum and equarium
exhibits, aid was given to visiting scientists in the collection and
identification of material. |

Work was continued on the nrking and classification of the

large number of mounted seaweeds in the marine herbarium. f



